

Northwest Property Management

www.nwpropertymanagement.net

August 29, 2022

WYNDMUIR PROPERTY OWNERS' ASSOCIATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING NOTICE

The Board of Directors is scheduled for a regular Board meeting to be held on Wednesday, September 7th, 2022 and will begin promptly at 6:30 P.M. The meeting will be held at Northwest Property Management office located at 780 Tek Drive, Crystal Lake, IL in the warehouse.

Please enter through the side door of the building.

If you have been exposed to COVID-19, showing symptoms of COVID-19 and/or have tested positive for the virus, please stay home. If you attend in person, please wear a mask and practice social distancing.

Homeowner forum will be held at the end of meeting for 15 minutes. If you are not attending and have a question or concern for the Board of Directors, please email Leanne with your question or concern by 3 pm the day of the meeting at LeanneE@nwprop.com.

Sincerely, Board of Directors Wyndmuir Property Owners Association And Northwest Property Management